
 
 
 

 
COVID-19 

 

NEW PROVISIONAL WORK SCHEDULE 
 
 
 
Barcelona Wednesday, 30th March 2020 
 
 
 
Due to the current situation of COVID-19 and the new Government Decree that confines us all 

at home, Bielec SL has modified its organization and work schedule. We will all work through 

telematics service. Thus the offices and the warehouse will be closed for the reception and 

shipment of material until further notice. 

Understanding the current situation, we will try to solve all the queries that come. 

 

In the event that your company is within the supply chain of first necessity, we will attend to 

your orders within our possibilities. 

 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

BIELEC SL 

Managament 


